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QA

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

SUBJECT: Waterford 3 SES
Decket No. 50-382
Amendment to Technical Specification Ch.ge Request NPF-38-73

REFERENCE: W3P88-0160 dated January 28, 1988

Gentlémen:

By the referenced letter LP&L submitted a proposed change to the Technical
Specifications for the testing of the log power trip. Attachment A contains
the original Technical Specification change request as submitted by the refer-
enced letter.

Based on subsequent discussions with the NRC, LP&L requests a cnange to the
original Technical Specification change request to add a new surveillance

requirement. The safety analysis submitted with the referenced letter remains
bounding.

Should you require additional information, please contact me or Larry Laughlin
at (504) 595-2845,

Yours very truly,
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PDR PDR Burski
P Manager
Nuclear Safety & Regulatory Affairs

RFB/LWL/plm
Attachments

cc: E.L. Biake, W.M. Stevenson, J.A. Calvo, D.L. Wigginton, R.D. Martin,
NRC Resident Inspector's Office (W3)
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